

Monthly newsletter | 775-636-8138 | www.ecowds.com



NEWSLETTERS ARE SENT ON THE 15TH OF EACH MONTH

For any inquiries, please contact justinem@ecowds.com

WE'VE BEEN HARD AT WORK!

Our main focus this month has been on expansion. Demand for our products are growing from coast to coast as we now provide our classic vinyl, thermally broken aluminum, and our innovative new EFS5000 lines. If you follow us on social media you might have seen flyers and hiring ads posted as we strive to grow two very important departments in our company: Drafting and Service!

On top of finding new team members it is also important for us to cross-train our current employees and provide a work environment that encourages internal growth opportunities. Having this type of (eco)system in place effectively ensures that anyone who calls our line is met with a knowledgeable employee who can help assist in reaching the right department or, better yet, providing the right answer.

By sprucing up our Drafting and Service departments, we can ensure quick and quality communication from our team to yours. We have also implemented a community email in these departments to better handle inquiries. If you have any comments or questions for our departments, reach out to drafting@ecowds.com or service@ecowds.com respectfully.







HOW TO LAND YOUR DREAM JOB

If you are still reading, there is a high chance it's because a career at ECO would be a dream come true. To standout as an applicant in the world of windows, you will need to have a strong supporting frame and some transparency.

Puns aside, the most important virtue one can have at work and in life is integrity; this is exactly what ECO Windows looks for in any employee. In this case, that would be someone who says they want the job and means it. Following up after sending in a resume or having an interview is a good example of demonstrating your enthusiasm to join the team.

Another important tip is to have a positive attitude. Be sure to revise your resume so that it reads your best achievements, first listing off what is most relevant to the job you are applying for and then filling any gaps with personal information about your goals and skills. When talking on the phone, video-call, or in-person it is good practice to hold a smile. When people smile while talking, it enhances their mood and encourages friendly conversation with those they are engaging with. This is true even when communicating on not face-to-face platforms, a smile can be heard through your voice and goes a long long way!



"To standout as an applicant in the world of windows, you will need to have a strong supporting frame and some transparency."